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City Seeking Citizen Input On-Line for Street Improvement Program 
 

New Braunfels, TX - The City of New Braunfels invites citizens to provide input on the fiscal year (FY)  

2018-2019 street improvement program, through an on-line survey, now through July 8th. 

 “We encouraged our citizens to collaborate and participate in decisions,” said Public Works Director Greg 

Malatek. “Therefore, we are asking our residents to provide input by identifying roadways they feel should be 

evaluated for potential inclusion in the City’s street improvement program.” 

 A public input meeting was held on June 27th, at New Braunfels City Hall, to provide citizens with information 

on the program and to take their comments.  The City has developed the on-line survey to provide those who were 

unable to attend the meeting with an opportunity to express their opinions. Those interested in identifying streets 

for evaluation can visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2019Streets.    

 “This is a user-friendly method that allows everyone to pinpoint problem locations,” Mr. Malatek said.  “We 

encourage everyone to provide their input and assist us in developing our recommendations - for consideration by 

City Council - for roadways to be addressed in the FY 2018-2019 street improvement program.” 
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